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PUBLIC NOTICE 
HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 
March 2, 2023 

ATTENTION WATER USERS 
TOWN OF CROMWELL 

 
 
The Cromwell Fire District Water Division asks that all Cromwell residents 
using municipal water be aware that, weather permitting, The Water Division 
will begin their water main flushing and fire hydrant maintenance program on 
March 13, 2023. Flushing will be done between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 
p.m. Monday through Friday and continuing through the Month of June or until 
all mains are cleared.  As some low pressure and discoloration may result, 
residents are asked to check the water condition prior to using automatic 
washing equipment. Our continued flushing program helps ensure that we 
provide clean safe drinking water to our customers. 
 
Residents with any questions or concerns are asked to contact the Cromwell Fire 
District, Water Division, at 860-635-4420. 
 
Joseph A. Palmieri 
Water Operations Manager 


